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11/22/2022 
 

City Hall will be closed Wednesday, November 23rd at 12pm for the observance of 
Thanksgiving. We will reopen on Monday, November 28th. 

 
The City of Liberty would like to wish everyone a safe and happy Thanksgiving as we all try to 

celebrate with our family and friends. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  


